
 

 

 

 

To: Interested Vendors 

From: Cindy Clack / Candice Hardie 

Date: 10/25/2017 

Re: RFB2018-15 – FY2017 Additional L.M.I.G. Off System Safety Program – Guardrail 
Replacement (Project #SR050) – Addendum No 1 

 
To date, the following question has been submitted for RFB2018-15: 
 
Questions: 

1) I have a question about the project listed above, there is more than 600 lf of existing guardrail at 
the bridge now.  There is not a bid item for guardrail removal, is the County going to do that 
work in along with the grading they are going to perform?   
 

Response:  
Yes, the County will remove the existing guardrail – see scope and procedure. 
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